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Harvest Fowl Supper 

The St. Patricks R.C. Church is holding their annual Fowl Supper 

Sunday, October 27th, 2012 

At 

The Cupar Town Hall 

From  

4:30 to 6:30 pm 

Tickets are 

$12/Adults 

$6/Children (12 and under) 

FREE – Pre-school Children 

 

For tickets contact: 

Cupar Agencies – Phone 723-4484 

Or 

Email:   kim.ca@sasktel.net 

 

 

Shalom Fall Pie Sale 

 
Friday October 11, 2013 

2:00 – 3:30 pm 

 

Join us for Pie and Coffee 

And take home a full pie. 

 

Pie & Coffee - $3.00 

Full Pies - $6.00 

DR JOSEPH’S FAREWELL TEA 
 
Dr. Joseph’s tea was held on October 5th at 
the legion hall and was a great success.  He 
and his family greatly appreciated the event 
and want to extend their gratitude to 
everyone who came. 
 
We would like to thank everyone who 
attended as well as the Cupar school who 
provided a wonderful banner signed by all 
the students as well as the grade 3 class 
who made a poster.  We would also like to 
thank those who donated money towards 
the event.   

THANK YOU! 

 

Transfer Site 
Please be advised that the Transfer Site will be 

closing for the season. 

 

We will be open Saturdays with our last open 

day on October 26th from 10:00 – 4:00.  After 

this, all dump materials will have to be 

transported to the Regina Landfill. 

 
 

 
 

 

Dr. Joseph – Farewell Tea – October 5, 2013 

 

 

 

Please be advised that if you have any sewer issues and are unable to reach the Town Office during its regular business hours 
you are to call: 

Mel’s Sewer and Drain Service 
306-535-6800 

 
If another business is called you may run the risk of the bill being submitted for reimbursement to be rejected. 
 
 

SEWER ISSUES? 

OCTOBER 2013 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Tree/Leaf Pick-up 
Many of you are concerned if we will be completing further leaf and/or branch 

pick-up.  The answer is YES!  We will be continuing this until the weather 

does not allow it, however; we do not have a set day that it will be completed.  

They will be picked up as we have available maintenance crews so we ask that 

you please be patient while we complete many other tasks that do take some 

time. 

If your leaves/branches are bothersome to you, feel free to take them out to our 

transfer site on Saturdays from 10-4.  There is no fee or charge for taking out 

organic materials. 
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Cupar Public Library 
 
The Cupar Public Library is celebrating “Saskatchewan Library Week” 

October 23 & 25 

10:30 am – 5:00 pm 

219 Stanley Street – Legion Hall 

 

 Open House to view interior renovations 

 Free Coffee/dainties 

 Free “Cupar Library” pens, bookmarks, brochures 

 Book Sale 

 View pictures of past Library events 

 Prizes to children who color pictures of their favorite books 

 

 
Library Board meeting – October 22 – 6:30 pm. 

New Members Welcome! 

 
Kids Halloween Night at the Library 

October 29 

6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Ages 3-10 

$2/person 

 

 

 

Do you know somebody who just had a new baby?  Expecting a new baby?  Or did you just have one yourself? 
Let the Cupar Library know as they have a free book for you! 
 

NEW BABY!?!?!?! 

 

 

 

Cupar Diamond Night! 
 

 

Stay Tuned for Information 

 
 

 

 

Halloween 
Halloween is fast approaching!  We can 

expect to see happy little princesses, 

cowboys, ghouls, ghosts and whatnot 

running around door to door yelling 

“Trick or Treat!”  In preparation we 

suggest to all the residents partaking in 

the Halloween event to do what they can 

to ensure our little goblins have a safe 

and fun evening.  A few tips are: 

• Make sure your walkways 

and/or drive ways are clear from debris; 

• Leave an outside light on so 

they know where they are walking to 

alleviate tripping; 

• If you see any tom-foolery make 

sure you report it as soon as possible; 

Children love all sorts of events where 

they can dress up and have some fun so 

let’s make sure they can do so safely. 

 

“KNOWLEDGE IS KNOWING A TOMATO IS A 

FRUIT; WISDOM IS NOT PUTTING IT IN A 

FRUIT SALAD..” 
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Up and coming Community events and 

meetings 

Library Meeting – October 22 – 6:30 pm at the Legion Hall 

 

Cupar Council meeting – October 15 – 7:00 pm at the Town Office 

 

Cupar Fire Meeting – October 16 – 7:30 at the Fire Hall 

 

Local Health Committee Meeting – October 21 – 1:00 pm at the Cupar 

Health Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PET RULES 
 
 

The Cupar Town Office has been receiving numerous complaints 

regarding pets and their owners.  We would like to take this time to 

review the rules and regulations of owning a pet and your obligations: 

 

1. All pets must be on a leash at all times when out of their yards. 

2. Any defecation or feces left by your pet MUST be picked up 

and disposed of in a proper manner.  Please do not leave it on 

someone else's yard, school property or boulevard.  It is 

unsightly, unsanitary and not neighborly. 

3. All pets must be registered with the Town Office and have their 

identification tag on their collar. 

4. No pets allowed to be running free.  All pets are essentially 

animals and their behavior cannot be guaranteed at all times.  

Please make the town safe for everyone to enjoy it. 

 

For our full rules and regulations please refer to our Dog and Cat Bylaw 

12-2008 which is posted on our website and further available within our 

office. 

    

Please note – Any payments made online may not necessarily make it to our office that same day.  It can take up to 5 
business days to be received so if you make your payment for taxes (or utilities for that matter) on the last day of the 

month they will not make it to us until the following month. 
In order to receive any discounts on your taxes or avert any interest charges, payments must be received in the office for 

month end. 
 

THE TOWN OF CUPAR HAS 
PROCLAIMED  
OCTOBER 2013  

AS 
“BREAST CANCER AWARENESS 

MONTH” 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
Town of Cupar 
Box 162 
116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, Saskatchewan 
S0G 0Y0 
Phone – 306.723.4324 
Fax – 306.723-4644 
 townofcupar1@sasktel.net 
 
 

FUN FACTS! 
 

 Between 1942 and 1944, Academy Awards were made of plaster. 

 One out of three employees who received a promotion use a coffee 

mug with the company logo on it. 

 The microwave oven was invented by mistake when an engineer 

testing a magnetron tube noticed that the radiation from it melted the 

chocolate bar he had in his pocket. 

 If you were to spell out numbers, you would you have to go until 

1,000 until you would find the letter "A". 

 The first Jack O’Lanterns were actually made from turnips. 

 24.According to tradition, if a person wears his or her clothes inside 

out and then walks backwards on Halloween, he or she will see 

a witch at midnight 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!!!!!!!!! 
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